DEC 1 9 1990

Docket No. 50-219

GPU Nuclear Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Eugere E. Fitzpatrick

Vice Presicdent and Director
Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
P. 0. Box 388
Forked River, New Jersey 08731

Gent)lemen:
Subject: Region I Inspection No. 50-219/90-21

This letter refers to the announced safety inspection by Mr. M. Kaplan at the
Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station in Forked River, New Jersey. This
report covers the period from October 29-31, 1990. The inspection consisted

of a review of activities concerning the drywel) corrosion problem, The
findings were summarized by Mr. Kaplan and discussed with you at the conclusion
of the inspection.

No violations were identified and no reply to this letter is required,
Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

AAa e b\sﬂi\ry
Lee BeMenhasen

Jacque P. Durr, Chief
Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure: NRC Region 1 Inspection Report No. 50-219/90-21
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M. Laggart, BWR Licensing Manager

Licensing Manager, Oyster Creek

K. Abraham, PAD (24) SALP Reports and (2) A1l lnspection Reports
Pubiic Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

NRC Resident Inspector

State of New Jersey
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